Dear Staff and Faculty,
	Over the years several kids have died from the lack of something we have every day, soap. Just one bar can make the difference of life or death for one kid in need. The eighth grade kaleidoscope students have been researching this problem in the last few classes. Kids everywhere are in need of soap. We have decided that this should come to an end. A program call “Clean the World” accepts donated soap (which they melt down and sanitize into new fresh bars of soap) and gives them out to those kids in need. With this program we would like to start a soap drive at the school to make a difference in children’s lives. The kids have put a lot of thought into this fundraiser in their classes have great ideas to share. We would just like to make small announcements in classes and in the morning so that the students are aware of this important cause. Every day from April 30th- May 4th, we would like to collect soap or money to pay for shipping or more soap. This is a luxury to most kids out there. To us, it’s always there. We don’t get excited when we see a bar of soap. Since it’s always there, you never worry, and when it’s not there, a quick ride to the supermarket can fix that. When these kids in need run out, they can’t have more unless you give it to them. Through this donation we can save the kids of horrible germs that can make them sick or lead to death. 
